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Williams Shaun

From: Wilson, Michael (FAA) >
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 9:15 AM
To: Williams Shaun
Subject: RE: N744RB Accident Number

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Morning, 
Thanks, 
That is correct, no wreckage has been discovered. How long will NTSB consider it missing before declaring it destroyed? 
 

 
 
Principal Operations Inspector 
Baton Rouge Flight Standards 
Federal Aviation Administration 
6100 Corporate Blvd. Suite 200 
Baton Rouge, LA 70808 
O  
F  
 
 
For feedback, please email comments to: 
http://www.faa.gov/go/afsfeedback 
 

From: Williams Shaun >  
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 8:12 AM 
To: Wilson, Michael (FAA) < > 
Subject: RE: N744RB Accident Number 
 
Hi, 
 
That accident number is CEN21LA385. Can you confirm that the wreckage has not been located or recovered? 
 
Shaun Williams 
Senior Aviation Accident Investigator 
National Transportation Safety Board 
4760 Oakland Street, Suite 500 
Denver, CO 80239 
Phone:  
 

From: Wilson, Michael (FAA) >  
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 8:55 AM 
To: Williams Shaun > 
Subject: N744RB Accident Number 
 
[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 
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Morning, 
We are looking for an accident or incident number for N744RB. That is the R-44 which was lost in the Mississippi River a 
few weeks ago.  
 
Thanks 
 

 
 
Principal Operations Inspector 
Baton Rouge Flight Standards 
Federal Aviation Administration 
6100 Corporate Blvd. Suite 200 
Baton Rouge, LA 70808 
O  
F  
 
 
For feedback, please email comments to: 
http://www.faa.gov/go/afsfeedback 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - THIS E-MAIL TRANSMISSION MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT 
IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY, SUBJECT TO COPYRIGHT, AND/OR EXEMPT 
FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. IT IS FOR THE USE OF INTENDED RECIPIENTS 
ONLY. If you are not an intended recipient of this message, please notify the original sender immediately by 
forwarding what you received and then delete all copies of the correspondence and attachments from your 
computer system. Any use, distribution, or disclosure of this message by unintended recipients is not authorized 
and may be unlawful.  




